
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The NZ Firefighters Credit Union is looking for people to 

join the Board of Directors. 

 
The New Zealand Firefighters Credit Union is looking for passionate people to join the 

Board of Directors with skills in the following areas: 

 

✓ Accounting 

✓ Audit 

 

 

✓ Legal 

✓ Governance 

 

✓ Asset Management 

✓ Emergency Services 

✓ Banking 

✓ Compliance 

Currently Board positions are totally voluntary, however from this year’s September 

AGM it is likely that a meeting fee will be paid to Directors (with the amount yet to 

be determined). 

 

The Board meets a minimum of six times a year and there are separate Audit and 

Risk, and Loans Committee groups which meet in addition to the main meetings. 

 

Directors can reside anywhere in New Zealand and expenses will be reimbursed.  

Zoom is also regularly used for meetings. 

 

If you think you (or your partner) many have what it takes to positively contribute to 

the NZ Firefighters Credit Union, please email craig.gold@fireandemergency.nz and 

nzfcu@firefighters.co.nz and let us know why you think you would make a good 

addition to our Board outlining your relevant skills and experience. 

 

 

 

June 2021 
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